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September 10, 2020 

 

You are receiving this information because you have signed-up for community updates on the 

Modular Supportive Housing Initiative at 150 Harrison Street. Please share with your network 

as appropriate. 

Construction update 

Site preparation is anticipated to begin at the 150 Harrison St. site starting September 14, 2020 

including installing construction fencing and tree protection hoarding. Once the site 

preparation is complete, the building foundation work will begin. This work is expected to be 

complete in mid-October. 

Builders and their trades have been asked to be mindful of the adjacent neighbourhood during 

construction hours. New Ontario government regulations allow construction activities 7 days a 

week (including holidays) from 6:00 am to 10:00 pm. Future updates on the construction 

schedule will be available on the website at www.toronto.ca/modularhousing.  

If you need to report any construction-related issues please contact Bruce Davis, the City's 

consultant, at 416-520-1972 or email City staff at modularhousing@toronto.ca.  

Community Liaison Committee 

Once a housing services provider is selected, we will be convening a Community Liaison 

Committee (CLC) to maintain communication between the community and the modular 

housing project team.  

The CLC will include local residents, and representatives from local businesses, non-profit 

groups, the City, Councillor's Office and the housing service provider once they are selected. If 

you are interested in participating on the Community Liaison Committee please send an email 

to modularhousing@toronto.ca with the subject line CLC-Harrison, indicating your interest, 

experience and organization (if applicable). 
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